
 
 
 
 

Dear Shareholders 
 
We would like to notify that our company will arrange coach services to bring you to the 
venue of our AGM on 24th April 2023. The details are as follow: 
 
Date : 24th April 2023 
Time : 2.15pm (1st Trip) and 2.30pm (2nd Trip) 
Venue : Jurong East MRT Station, Passenger Pick Up Point (opposite Big Box shopping mall) 
 
Please look out for a coach with BH Global’s banner and the coach will leave at 2.15pm and 
2.30pm respectively. 
 
Our return trip from office to Jurong East MRT Station will be at 5.15pm, there will only have 
1 return trip instead. 
 

 

 


